
Hello Year 6 and welcome to Hillcrest.

My name is Ms Davies and I am the Headteacher. I am 
really looking forward to when I can meet you all in 
person, and welcome you into the school. For now, I 
hope that our website and this special transition page 
has lots of useful information to help you get ready for 
your Hillcrest journey. You may be feeling nervous, and 
a little bit excited, but that’s perfectly natural. I really 
look forward to when I can do my first assembly with 
our new hillcrest Year 7’s. Take care for now and I will 
see you as soon as possible.

Ms Davies
Headteacher


